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      15 September 2021 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
On Thursday 23rd September, all pupils in Years 7, 9, 11 and 12 will have their individual photographs 
taken in school by a professional company, Tempest Photography.  Year 7 will also have a tutor group 
photo taken.  Can you please ensure any pupils in these year groups are in full school uniform that day 
rather than their PE kit. 
 
Tempest now use a contactless service to reduce handling of paperwork. Proofs will be emailed home 
and orders will be placed and paid for online. Once orders have been printed, they will 
be returned to school and we will distribute them to your child. 
 
In order for Tempest to be able to email you with proofs and information, we will need your permission 
to give them your contact details. Your information is held via Tempest’s secure GDPR-compliant portal 
which has been built to industry standard security specifications and uses the latest security 
technologies. The Piggott School will then be able to delete all information on the portal once all orders 
have been completed. 
 
If you are happy for us to supply Tempest with your details, can you please complete the form below 
and return it electronically to Mrs D Malyon at schoolphotos@piggottschool.org by Monday 20th 

September. If we do not receive your permission, your child will still have their photograph taken for 
our records but you will be unable to order copies of them. 
 
On Wednesday 20th October, group shots of Years 11 and 13 will be taken which will also be available to 
purchase as a momento of their time at The Piggott School with their whole cohort.  There will also be 
an opportunity on that date for sibling photographs to be taken.  If you would like your children to have 
this family photograph taken, you will need to inform us via a booking form, clicking on the link below 
https://forms.gle/gAN4w21YhgCH3yXv5 

If you need any further information, please email Mrs Malyon at malyond@piggottschool.org 
 
Kind regards 
 
The Piggott School 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
I give permission for The Piggott School to provide Tempest photography with parental contact details: 
 
 
NAME OF PUPIL …………………………………………………………………………  TUTOR GROUP ………………………… 
 

SIGNED ……………………………………………………………..       DATE  …………………………………………………………….. 
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